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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Places like the Great Burn are essential to ecosystem functions wildlife protection. They are essential to the

human spirit. 

 

 

 

I found solitude, introspection, and peace of mind hiking there. 

 

 

 

It should be designated Wilderness. 

 

 

 

ATVs, bikers, and snowmobilers dont stay on trails. I see tracks all over the place. In general, they dont follow the

rules. So keep them out. 

 

 

 

All. 

 

 

 

Keep it as wild as possible. 

 

 

 

Thanks for all you do to keep public land wild! I might get a bit cantankerous and opinionated sometimes but I

super appreciate all you do.


